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Comments: I want to express my support for developing additional forest service land - Colorado, and the

broader Western US, has a massive amount of protected land. Winter Park, and the Fraser River Valley more

generally, is the closest major valley to the Front Range, and so sustainable development will help more

residents enjoy the natural beauty and will facilitate additional infrastructure investments connecting the region to

the front range, including tunnels, trains and trails. Being able to link together Nederland and Fraser would open

up direct routes from Boulder, and there are so many other amazing ideas to consider. Please allow for additional

development in order to increase the vibrancy of the region overall!


